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Today’s Program:  
 TR Symposium,  Michael Cullinane, DSU Theodore Roosevelt Studies chair 

Today’s Meeting:  

 

Greeters: Mark Emmerich & Marya Skaare  

Next Week: Buck Haas & Kyle Smith 
 

Invocation: Guide us in our service. Keep us 
well so we can serve. And bless those  

who are touched by our works.    AMEN  
 

Coming up:  
 

October 20:  Pancake Karnival annual fund-
raiser breakfast at the Eagles Club; proceeds 
to eradicate polio worldwide.  
 

This week’s program:  

TR Symposium focus is conservation 
 

I 
n questions of land, law, water and 
the national parks, among others, 
the 19th TR Symposium looks to 
conservation and sustainability as 

two of the most important themes of 
President Theodore Roosevelt’s time and 
ours. Our speaker, Dr. Michael Cullinane, 
chair of Theodore Roosevelt Studies at 
Dickinson State University, will speak 
about the annual symposium set for this week on the DSU 
campus and in the Theodore Roosevelt National Park area. 

Community Kindness donation 
Our Club collected $360 for the Dick-
inson Police Department’s drug pre-
vention/child safety program! Last 
week Deputy Chief Matthew Hanson 
explained the program and answered 
questions about public safety. 

Thanks to Rotarian Linda Steve for this week’s newsletter content! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September is Rotary Literacy Month 
As part of our club’s focus on literacy, each 
year we distribute dictionaries to third grade 
students in Dickinson, South Heart and Bel-
field. Rotarian Deb Barros coordinates our 
club’s literacy efforts and announced last 
week that this year’s project will begin soon, 
with a variety of times and dates. 

At last week’s meeting:  
President Kyle Smith gave an overview 
of our biggest fundraiser, the 13th an-
nual Pancake Karnival breakfast, com-
ing up on October 20 at the Eagles 
Club. He also asked for comments re-
garding programs and Rotary on the 

Road destinations. World Series fundraising boards will be 
available soon. Email him: kyle.smith@dickinsonstate.edu. 


